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We are happy to announce the dates and locations for 
   Next Year’s Low Vision Clinics
                      2014-15
They are as follows:
September 17-18 2014 in Albuquerque, NM at NMSBVI
[bookmark: _GoBack]October 29-30 2014 in Farmington, NM *Dates have changed from Oct. 22-23.
November 19-20 2014 in Hobbs, NM
January 28-29 2015 in Las Cruces, NM
February 25-26 2015 in Silver City, NM
March 25-26   2015 in Albuquerque, NM
Details of each of the venues will be announced.
We wish to get these dates to you right away as it is never too early to register.
                                        DON’T WAIT!! 
Do it now, before the end of the year and you’ll be sure to get your students in.
It is important to get names on the list as soon as you can verify with the parents (or responsible parties) that they are interested in coming and make a commitment to do so, since the clinics fill up quickly. 
Contact us with names or questions
As always, thank you for your work for those great kids.
Kimber Kniffin/Outreach, NMSBVI           271-3067
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